
Fargo South Student Announcements 
Wednesday, September 4th, 2024 

  
 
 
Announcements:  

• Juniors: The PSAT will be given at South on October 16. High scores on the PSAT can help a student qualify for 

the National Merit Scholarship Program. The cost of the test is $18. There are a limited number of tests 

available, so sign up early. Sign up is located in the Counseling Center. The deadline to sign up for the PSAT is 

Friday, September 13.  

 

• Seniors, please check your email from Mrs. Smithmeyer to make your nominations for the 2024 homecoming 

court. The nomination form is due by the end of the school day tomorrow. 

 

• The Umoja Writing Workshop will now be offered for elective credit and will take place 1 day per week period 8 

for the entire school year. You must have period 8 open or a study hall in order to join. Please stop in the 

counseling office if you would like to sign up for a schedule change consideration in order to join Umoja. See Dr. 

Mortrud if you have questions about the new structure of Umoja. 

 

• Do you need help registering for your Dual Credit class?  NDSCS will be here again tomorrow in C30 from 12pm – 
3pm to help if needed.  If you have questions, please reach out to Ms. Koppy in the Beyond Bruins Center.  

 

• Today from 11am – 1pm ENS Kacey Brennan from the Admissions Office at the United States Naval Academy will 
have a table in the commons to provide anyone with information about the Naval Academy.  Find out options 
available to you after you graduate High School. 

 
 
Today’s Bruin CLASS quote is about Character… 

 “Your Character will be what you yourself choose to make it.” John Lubbock 


